
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

The Rock Springs Housing Authority will hold a Public Hearing on April 16, 2019 at 

7:00 P.M. at the City Council Chambers, 212 D Street, Rock Springs, Wyoming.  The 

purpose of the hearing is to discuss the proposed changes to the Administrative Plan for 

the Section 8 Voucher program.  The Rock Springs Housing Authority has promulgated 

changes to conform to the Department of Housing and Urban Development regulations. 

The new policy will be available for inspection by the public at the Rock Springs 

Housing Authority, 233 C Street between the hours of 8:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M. 

 

 

April Thompson/Supervisor 

Rock Springs Housing Authority 

 

 

PUBLISH: March 1, 2019, March 20, 2019, April 10, 2019 


